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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services


100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) 923-1109 (Fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO: 
Mayor Walter B. Duke, III



Vice Mayor Albert C. Jones

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte

                        Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace 

FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Dominic F. Orlando, P.E., Director of Public Services

Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., City Engineer
DATE:     
September 20, 2013
RE:           
Increase Fuel Purchase Order for Port Consolidated


Introduction and Background
Public Services is requesting approval to increase the existing Purchase Order to Port Consolidated by $24,999.00 from $145,695.90 to $170,694.90 for additional gasoline and diesel fuel purchases to meet emergency conditions during this hurricane season. 

On September 17, 2013; a memorandum was approved by the City Manager requesting an emergency approval for additional fuel purchases in the amount of $24,999.00, which amount is necessary to meet emergency conditions during hurricane season, unfortunately the Purchase Order to Port Consolidated was inadvertently approved at a not to exceed amount of $145,695.90 for Fiscal Year 2012/2013 and should have been approved at the approved budgeted amount of $170,694.90. Staff recommends approval. 
The increased fuel purchase of City fuel will be charged to the City Water and Sewer Funds within Account Number 52-10.

Recommendation
Staff recommends that the City Commission approve the Resolution increasing the Purchase Order amount for Port Consolidated, under the terms and conditions therein and authorize the City Manager to execute same.   
